
The City of Vicksburg reminds you that April is Fair Housing Month in Mississippi.  The City 

affirmatively furthers Fair Housing and Equal Opportunity rights of all citizens. 

 

 

 

 

 

NOTE:  PUBLISH ONE (1) TIME. 

   PUBLISH DATE: THURSDAY, APRIL 13, 2017 

 

BILL TO: 

WALTER W. OSBORNE, JR., CITY CLERK 

CITY OF VICKSBURG 

P. O. BOX 150 

VICKSBURG, MS   39181-0500 

 

SEND AN ADDITIONAL PROOF OF PUBLICATION TO: 

GRAY OUZTS 

CENTRAL MISSISSIPPI PLANNING & DEVELOPMENT DISTRICT 

P.O. BOX 4935 

JACKSON, MS  39296-4935 


